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Young Eagles Rally 

The Chapter’s activity for the month was to hold a Young Eagles Rally. 

• The day started a bit chilly and cloudy, but the decision was made that the 

minimums were within safety limits, so first order of business was to hold the 

Pilot’s Meeting: 

 

 
 

The center of operations was the conference room at the War Eagles Museum 

 

• The Rally went off with out a hitch, thanks to the superb organization from Elliott 

Warner. He decided to have the check-in and meetings inside, away from the 

wind and OAT.  



• The parents and Young Eagles started arriving early, Elliott had their arrival times 

staggered, which worked out very well. 

• First order of business was a quick Safety Briefing, which informed the Young 

Eagles of their duties and responsibilities (main requirement: Have Fun!) 

  
 

Then, they were off with their pilots to explore the wide-open skies! 

 
• In all, the chapter was able to take 15 youths up before the winds picked up and 

Elliott deemed that the weather was a bit much to take up the remaining 6 or so. 

• Elliott wanted to be sure and include a Special Thanks to all the pilots and 

volunteers that helped make the day such a success. 



• There were several members from our sister Chapters that deserve special 

mention: 

   → Chris Vininger (Chapter 125).  

   → Daniel Haverporth (Chapter 555) 

   → Keith and Velma Southard (Chapter 555) 

   → and Michael Chang – Air Boss – (Chapter 555) 

 

Thank you to all for all of your efforts and resources – Great Job! 

 

Scholarship Update: 

 
On Friday, January 19, 2024 Jasmine Anaya flew her first solo! 

It has been a long journey for Jasmine, but she has persisted and maintains a great, 

upbeat attitude 

 

Love the Blue Skies – Congratulations, Jasmine!  

It's so rewarding to see our young scholars succeed! 

 

  



Next Meeting Information: 
Please note that in order to have enough seating we are asking for an RSVP for all who 

are planning on attending.  

If you are planning on attending, please RSVP by Wednesday, March 9th. 

You may RSVP to the address in the flyer (info@flyredarrow.com) , or to me at:  

crcjeaa@outlook.com  
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Hope to see you there!  

 


